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From 1 September 2021, Omniva's business customer support units for parcel and postal
services will merge to offer you more convenient customer service.

This means that in the future all your
questions regarding postal and parcel
services will be anserwed by your personal
client manager or a general business
customer support unit.

From 1 September 2021, our business
customer support unit will answer all your
questions.
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